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The month got off to a splendid start with 10 cars displaying under 
our club banner at Magnificent Motors on the seafront at 
Eastbourne, including several MG’s along with some of our other 
classics. ARer weeks of rain, we were blessed with glorious 
sunshine on the Saturday of the show, luckily someone had 
remembered to bring along the sunscreen. The good weather 
certainly aTracted the crowds. 
    

  
Chris organised a ROOG and once again we were fortunate with the 
weather, starUng at Blackbrooks’s for coffee and finishing at the 
Blackboys Inn for a lovely pub lunch. 



 Several other events were aTended by members during the month 
including the Ford Classic Car show at Ardingly, MG 100 at 
Brooklands and Brands Hatch Masters. 
The club would like to extend a warm welcome to our new member 
Steve who joins us with his MBG Roadster and several other 
classics. 
Looking forward to a busy summer and some decent weather. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


